
Huskies,
 I hope everyone enjoyed the Fall Break! With the break over, classes are back and learning and teaching are in full swing at
HMS. This past week has been a good restart for the learning and teaching. And students have responded well.
 
A lot happens at HMS every week and I hope we are keeping you informed through this newsletter. For instance, we are having
an HMS at the Macon Mayhem night on October 28th. A Remind message went out with the ticket link. Our Choir, JLC, FBLA,
DECA, and Skills USA organizations will be involved at the game. the 2nd 9 Week progress reports will be out November 2nd
and we will have a Curriculum Night from 5:30 – 7:00 pm on November 6th where you can come and sit in your child’s classes
and preview the next 6 weeks of classes and ask questions of the teachers. Please mark your calendars and check your Parent
Portal Passwords in preparation for these events.
 
I would be remiss if I did not give a huge shoutout to our Fall Sports now that they are finished. Our Volleyball and Softball
Teams made it to the Semifinals and finished in 3rd Place for the year. Both were young teams and it will be exciting to see
them next year winning the championship! Our Football Team made it to the Super Bowl again this year and came up literally a
yard short in overtime. The great part was the success was a total team effort of the football team, cheerleaders, and the band!
Even though we may have been runner-up on the field, we were the Champions when it came to creating big game atmosphere
at games! Thank you to all who came out this fall to any event. Basketball and Wrestling are around the corner. So too our
concerts from our Orchestra, Band, and Choir.
 
We celebrate our staff students regularly at HMS. We have celebrated our Academic Coaches, Athletic Coaches, Bus Drivers,
and School Lunches this past couple of weeks. However, we are especially looking forward to Red Ribbon Week happening
next week. We hope all Huskies will join us in participating in that!
 
The HMS Staff and I appreciate you allowing us to work with and get to know and watch your child(ren) grow. We are glad you
are on the Husky Team!

 
-Tony Jones
Principal
 

 upcoming events
October 23-27- REd Ribbon Week

October 24- Howard zone event 
Weslyan COllege

october 27- howard middle nighT 
macon mayhem GAme

A message from our principal

thethe
howlerhowler

#HMSTogether
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"Keep moving, never stop improving."

Red Ribbon Week Activities 

Monday 8/23- Favorite cap - Put a cap on drugs.

Tuesday 8/24- Twin day: Buddy up and stay away from
drugs

Wednesday 8/25 -Addicted to Learning: We are All against
Drugs. 

6th grade -wear white shirt

7th grade -wear burgundy shirt 

8th grade -wear black shirt

Thursday 8/26  Wear Shades: Your future is bright
without drugs.

Friday 8/27 -College/Team gear-Team up against drugs.



sports and more

Schedules 
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Tryouts begin 10/24

Tryouts begin 10/24

all fall sports ended
their year WITH A

SUCCESS!!
we are proud of all

of our huskies

GIRLSGIRLS
BASKETBALLBASKETBALL

BOYSBOYS
BASKETBALLBASKETBALL

WRESTLINGInterest meeting 
NEXT WEEK



This one goes to our excellent teachers. They work so

hard that they help us with every problem or situation

and don’t expect anything in return.  They care so much

and they’re one in a million! Shoutout to all our Howard

Husky Teachers!

Mr. Peacock

7th grade Social Studies

Teacher &staff3

Ms. Wilcher
Assistant Principal

Ms. Evans

Reading Enrichment

Teacher

What is your favorite thing about HMS? 

“My favorite thing about HMS is the rapport we have here the students to coworkers/staff.

When things are good, they’re great, but when days are rough, everyone tries to persevere

and assist in any way possible.” 

  Where do you think you'll be in five years?

 “In five years, I will hopefully be instructing at a collegiate level or some sort of higher

education, at least that is the aspiration. I see myself completing my master’s program in the

winter of 2024, and afterwards enjoying life. I do love to travel and attend sporting events

or any type of function to get out of the house.“

How do you define success?

“I define success as achieving both short- and long-term goals. I am a firm believer in “taking

it one day at a time and making the next day better,” Success derives from an outstanding

work ethic and doesn’t happen overnight, you can’t force initiative and accountability on

those who do not want it, but you can try. It is either a want or a need and as an educator, I

am always trying to help those in need of progressive responsive pedagogy practices to be

successful. Also, don’t dwell on the inevitable or anything you can not control, stay in good

standing with your faith, and continue to maintain a clean and healthy mind and you will be

unstoppable.
”

What is your favorite thing about HMS?“Our sense of family is my favorite thing about HMS. We embrace each
others' differences, support each other through challenges, andpraise each other for successes.”

 Where do you think you'll be in five years?“I think I will still be at HMS effectively impacting, learning, andgrowing.“

 How do you define success?“Success, to me, is increasing the capacity of others.”

What is your favorite thing about HMS? 
“One of my favorite things about HMS is interacting with

scholars.“

 Where do you think you'll be in five years?
“In five years, I plan to be sitting in my sunroom playing

with my grandkids.”

 How do you define success?
 “Success is a result of determination and persistence.”



BUY A YEARBOOK!!!!!!!

:follow us on 
Facebook and Instagram

Howard Middle School
IG: HMS__Athletics

story time4

This week's story is about our very
own Princess Eleanor!

won first place in the Female Vocal Solo Jr.
Contest.

 Princess has been participating in singing
competitions since last year, and she has been

singing since she was in the second grade. Recently,
she even competed in a state-wide singing

competition. 

Singing is one of her favorite hobbies, and she
dreams of pursuing it further and maybe even

professionally when she is older.


